
FLOODING 
Information Session

Federation Council are undertaking a Floodplain Risk Management

Study and Plan (FRMS&P) to reduce flood risk in Boree Creek,

Urana, Morundah, Oaklands and Rand.

An information session will be held as a forum for discussion of the

flood issues in your area, and potential options to improve how

floods are managed. Come along and take this opportunity to meet

the project team and have your say!

Key Discussion Points

 What are the main issues regarding flooding?

 What should be done about flooding?

 How can we be better prepared for and respond to floods?

If you are unable to attend the meeting in your town, please
email federationvillages@wmawater.com.au and a member of
the project team will call you to discuss your thoughts and
suggestions on flood risk and its management.

Boree Creek: 7 – 9 pm,  16/10/18,  Hall

Urana: 7 – 9 pm,  17/10/18,  Council Offices

Morundah: 2 – 4 pm,  17/10/18,  Hotel

Oaklands: 10.30 am - 12 noon, 18/10/18,  Hotel

Rand: 1 - 3pm, 18/10/18,  Sports Ground Club Room

Flood specialists WMAwater will give a short presentation, followed 

by refreshments and time for discussion with the project team.


